
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 

June 1, 2012 

 

In this Issue: 

- 4
th

 Qtr Grade Cards 

 

- Important Information 

 

 

Your schooling may be over, but remember that your education 

still continues.                                                ~Author Unknown 
 

Attached you will find your end 

of the year progress/grade 

report. You will see your 

number of credits and course 

outline on the left and the 

progress of each class on the 

right. 

 

4
th

 Quarter Grade Cards Attached 

Important Information  

 

 
SUMMER OGT TESTING 

Those of you re-taking the OGTs this 

summer should already have the 

intervention schedule. Let me know  

if you have any questions! 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

Mr. Benton and/or Mr. O’Reilly will 

be here on Wednesdays and 

Thursdays from 9:00am to 

11:00am all summer so you can turn 

in work to catch up on credits or get 

help with something. Attendance will 

be monitored, but it is not required. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 

CLASS OF 2012 GRADUATES! 

Amber Acevedo-Morris 

Emily King 

Rachel Kraft 

Sean Kraft 

Brittany Maselli 

Charlie McNeil 

Michael Rodgers 

Chelsi Sturgill 

Derrick Terrell 

Amanda Williams 

I anticipate more students will earn 
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We have also included the 

family reports from OGTs 

if you took them. 

OAA family reports for 

students in Grades 3 – 8 

will be sent home later in 

the summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

their diplomas over the summer so look for 

future updates. 

 

INTERESTED IN RETURNING TO 

SCHOOL? 

You must be caught up on credits to your 

grade level to return to school in the fall. Be 

sure to complete some work every day and  

get help from Mr. Benton and Mr. O’Reilly 

when needed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONE FINAL NOTE: 

Make sure you inform our office of any 

contact information changes throughout the 

summer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Allyson Price, Director 

614-491-8044 Ext. 1241 

Cell: 614-554-5598 

aprice@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

Darlene Chandonnet, 

Administrative 

Assistant 

614-491-8044 Ext. 1240 

dchandonnet@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

Jason Benton, Teacher 

614-491-8044 Ext. 1253 

jbenton@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

Aaron O’Reilly, Teacher 

614-491-8044 Ext. 1253 

aoreily@hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our 

Website for the latest 

announcements: 

www.hamilton-

local.k12.oh.us 

 

 
HAMILTON ALTERNATIVE ACADEMY 

775 Rathmell Road     Columbus, OH  43207 
Phone: 614-491-8044 Option1      Fax: 614-491-5564 

 

End of Year Newsletter  2011-2012  

 

***School 
Resumes 

August 20th! 
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